FRASER POWER SQUADRON

Executive Meeting April 11, 1966, 8:00 P.M. at the residence of Gunter Siegmund.

Present:

Watts, Paiger, Siegmund, Smith, Couch, Durant, Dodd.

Picture for the April 18th Meeting 'Marine Holiday - West Coast Style' be picked up by John Smith, AM the 18th and returned Tuesday AM. John Smith a]so volunteered to try and obtain large screen and will notify Cmdr. Watts of his success.

Appointments to be made:

Auditor & Lt.- Vern Boehm Training Officer & Lt. Cmdr. - Gunter Siegmund Entertainment Officer & Lt. - John Smith

Cmdr. Watts to carry the chair at April 18th meeting for the new Cmdr. Tony Paiger who will be away on holidays.

Additional Officers to be considered in the future - Historian, Flag Officer, Supply Officer, etc., these could likely be taken from the new class.

Paiger, Durant, Couch, Siegmund & Dodd to serve as Welcoming Committee at the door April 29th, Graduation Party.

Cmdr. Watts volunteered to try and obtain name cards from Vancouver Squadron. Cards to be made out by individuals and worn by them.

All executive members are requested to try and obtain any usable prizes - for free, such as tide books.

Annie Oakleys to be presented for Mr. & Mrs. Coulson, and Mr. & Mrs. Hewbrooke or representatives.

Head Table to hold the following couples: Mr. & Mrs. Coulson, Mr. & Mrs. Hetherington, Cmdr. & Mrs. Watts, Cmdr. & Mrs. Paiger, Lt. & Mrs. Siegmund, Lt. Cmdr. & Mrs. Durant.